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WHAT ARE WE DOING IN SCHOOL?





Theme:  The Ice Age- Sunset of the Sabertooth





What’s happening in centers:  Children are becoming very proficient at the routine of the new centers.  They are learning to work both independently and with their classmates to get their work done.  





What Reading & Writing Skills are being practiced?  We continue to focus our small group literacy on the critical skill of word building using familiar word patterns. We will use our knowledge of these patterns as we move into decoding texts.  In addition, writing continues to blossom, and we are seeing wonderful growth in this area.





What Math Skills are being practiced?  We are working on shapes, teen numbers and solving comparison number stories. 

















CALENDAR REMINDERS





Feb 17-21 Feb Vacation








Feb. Birthdays


Ryan- Feb. 5
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WEB CONNECTIONS


� HYPERLINK "http://jenniferboudreau.weebly.com" ��http://jenniferboudreau.weebly.com�


Try these sites 


� HYPERLINK "http://www.abcya.com" ��www.abcya.com� &


� HYPERLINK "http://www.funbrain.com" ��www.funbrain.com� 





Have a site you like? Let me know, and I can list it here! 





EXTENSIONS AT HOME:


Build something together and ask questions about where something is:  above, below, right, or left. 


Read together every night and look for common “patterns” in words (ing, ake, etc). 


Go to the public library and take out books for your child to read. The children’s librarians are AWESOME- If you go, tell them that Ms. Boudreau from Aitken School sent you! ( 











WISH LIST


* Clear, plastic sheet protectors


*Gallon, sandwich and snack size Plastic bags


Thank you! 





We are half way though the Sunset of the Sabertooth with Jack and Annie. Ask your child what has happened so far! 





�Notes from the Teacher: 


Please note on March 2 and on the morning of March 16th, I will be out of the classroom to partake in the Kindergarten Screenings for the incoming Kindergarten students. If you know anyone in town who has not yet registered for K for next year, please encourage them to contact the main office to do so. Thank You! 
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